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Fire Marshal Division
May 22, 2025
Skytel Contractors Inc.
331 Grant Road East 

Dawsonville, GA 30534
Re:
Communications Tower Group LLC

4921 US 401 N

Fuquay-Varina, NC 27526
Application Number BCOM2505-0007
To Whom It May Concern,

Thank you for submitting the plans for the tower site. The plans have been carefully reviewed by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the North Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  There are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are outlined and described below.
· Fire Department Access

· The fire department access shall extend to within 150 feet of all portions of the facility.

· The fire department access road shall be of an unobstructed width of not less than 20 feet and shall have an unobstructed vertical clearance of not less the 13 feet 6 inches.

· Physical Address

·  The physical address of the building shall be posted in a conspicuous place so that it can be seen on approach from the road, access road, and/or parking lot.

· The numbers used to make up the physical address shall be at least 6 inches in height.   

Thank you again for submitting the plans for the tower site.  Please review the plans and adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original drawings.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office. 910-893-0740
Again, thank you and we look forward to working with you during the construction period!

Sincerely,

Roger Sullivan
Roger Sullivan
Deputy Fire Marshal

